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Memorandum 
 
Date:   February 15, 2022 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2012022046 

General Plan Update and Sharp Park Specific Plan 

 

The Lead Agency has added some additional attachments to the project. Additionally, the 

review period for the above referenced project is extended to March 8, 2022, to 

accommodate the review process. Refer to the attachment(s):  

- Notice of Availability (Revised) - Plan Pacifica Draft EIR - Extended Public 

Comment Period - 2022.02.15 

- Plan Pacifica DEIR - Public Review Draft - Interactive TOC - 2022-01-07 

 

All other project information remains the same. 

 

 

 

 
  



 
February 15, 2022   
 
To: State Clearinghouse, Governor’s Office of Planning & Research 
From: Christian Murdock, Deputy Planning Director (cmurdock@pacifica.gov)  
  
Subject: Updated Posting for City of Pacifica General Plan Update and New Sharp Park Specific Plan 
Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) – SCH # 2012022046 (NOP SCH# 2020089010) 
 
On January 10, 2022, the State Clearinghouse posted a Notice of Availability (NOA) of a DEIR for the City of 
Pacifica’s (“City”) General Plan Update and Sharp Park Specific Plan project (“Project”).  Subsequently, the 
City of Pacifica has decided to extend the public review and comment period on the DEIR for an additional 
15 days, ending on March 8, 2022, in response to public requests for additional review time.  The public has 
also requested a hyperlinked “interactive” table of contents to facilitate its convenient review of the DEIR. 
 
Concurrent with posting an updated NOA to reflect the extended public review and comment period, the 
City would like to update the DEIR currently posted on the State Clearinghouse to incorporate the 
additional functionality of an interactive table of contents.  The substantive content of the currently posted 
DEIR would not otherwise change.  
 
An additional State Clearinghouse number was mistakenly created at the time of the 1/10/2022 NOA 
release, SCH #2012022046. The original NOP, filed on August 11, 2020, uses the State Clearinghouse 
number SCH#2020089010. The City requests that these numbers be reconciled. 
 
Please advise on how to proceed with this request.  You may contact the City’s CEQA consultant, Alison 
Moore, at alison@dyettandbhatia.com with any questions.  Thank you. 
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